
February 8th,1923.

>

S, D. Cunningham,Esq. ,
O/o. The Royal Trust Conpdny, 
Montreal.

Dear Hr. Cunningham:-
I am -to-day in receipt of 

a letter from Hr. Hair, Sooretary-îreasurer of 
the last Post Fund, in which.'he states that the 
Veterans* Alliance have not yet turned over to 
him the allotment to the Last Post Fund from 
the Poppy Day collections.

i

L cannot soo the reason of 
the long delay and hope that you will be able to 
see to it that the allotment is turned over 
immediately.
that the Last Post Fund would participate in the 
Poppy Day collections, and if there is anything 
that will ruin that Poppy Day Fund it will bo a 
breach of faith on the part of the Veterans*
Alliance.

There was a distinct understanding

fith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,

At


